
 

         
 

  

 

 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The School PTA are holding a Chocolate Bingo evening on Thursday 18th April,  
3.30 p.m. to approximately 5:00 p.m. in the school hall.  
 
Books of tickets will be £1 per book and the prizes will be items of chocolate. 
 
Teas, coffees, soft drinks, biscuits and ice cream will also be on sale at the Chocolate 
Bingo evening, with all profits going towards the PTA fundraising in aid of school 
activities. 
 
Thursday 18th April will also be a non-uniform day and the “payment” for not having 
on school uniform will be donations of chocolate items for the Chocolate Bingo 
Evening. 
 
We do hope you will support the non-uniform day and the Chocolate Bingo evening 
as we need funds to help us pay for future school community based activities and 
events. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Vicky Gray 
Chair of P.T.A. 
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